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Oregonians believe in taking care of those who have served our country. Let's 

demonstrate that commitment by exempting military pensions and retirement income 

from state taxes. This policy would not only support veterans but also strengthen our 

communities. Oregon should attract and retain veterans by exempting military 

pensions and retirement income from state taxes. Many veterans relocate to tax-

friendly states, taking their skills, entrepreneurial spirit, and economic contributions 

with them.  Providing this tax relief would benefit both veterans and Oregon's 

economy. 


